



Town of Windham
Selectboard
2018 Zoning Regulations Public Hearing
May 14, 2018
Present:
		Kord Scott			Selectman
[bookmark: _GoBack]		Vance Bell			Planning Commission
		Robert Kehoe		Selectman
		Maureen Bell			Selectwoman
		Claudia Voight		Selectboard Clerk
		Bill Dunkel
		Tom Johnson
		
	
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm by Maureen

Purpose of Meeting:
· The purpose of this meeting was to offer the Windham residents opportunity to offer feedback on, or ask questions about, the most recent version of the 2018 Zoning Regulations

Public Comments/Questions:
· There were no public comments or questions brought forth

Motion to Adjourn: 
· A motion to adjourn was made by Maureen
· Motion approved
· Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

Respectively submitted – Claudia Voight -  Selectboard Clerk



